
WARBURTON PARISH COUNCIL

parishclerk@warburtonparishcouncil.org

At the Parish Council meeting on 10th December 2024, it was resolved that Warburton Parish
Council should apply for a precept for the 2025/2026 financial year. The Parish Council continues
to recognise that the economic climate is still extremely difficult for residents and therefore the
precept will once again remain at £50 for a Band D property.

The money raised will be used towards the following :

● Work is ongoing for our Neighbourhood Plan but more costs are envisaged. Completion of
the Neighbourhood plan will give the Parish Council more say on future development.

● There is still the threat of major development which would swamp our village. Funds are
needed for legal support and consultancy.

● Speeding traffic is a major concern. Your Parish Council has employed a traffic consultancy
company to advise how best to reduce this threat. Work is ongoing to improve signage both
within and on the boundaries of the village.

● As Warburton Parish covers a large area it has been decided we need more than one
defibrillator. Sites are being sourced.

● Work is still progressing towards a Heritage Trail around the village and new signage will be
required.

● Your previous Parish Clerk had been working for the past five years on a voluntary basis
but has now handed over to a salaried clerk who is working to support you and your Parish
Councillors.

The amounts to be set for each property band are:

Band A, being 6/9 of Band D = £33.33
Band B, being 7/9 of Band D = £38.89
Band C, being 8/9 of Band D = £44.44
Band D, being 9/9 of Band D = £50.00
Band E, being 11/9 of Band D = £61.11
Band F, being 13/9 of Band D = £72.22
Band G, being 15/9 of Band D = £83.33
Band H, being 18/9 of Band D = £100.00

If any clarification is needed on any issues you may have, please contact your Parish Clerk in the
first instance.
Further information about local news, the neighbourhood plan, Parish Council meetings, and your
councillors can be found at www.warburtonparishcouncil.gov.uk


